
State of Florida 

FILED 10/10/2019 
DOCUMENT NO. 09321-2019 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL C IRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVA.RO 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M -0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: October 10, 2019 

TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Adria Harper, Office of the General Counsel 

RE: Docket No. 20190152-WS 

Please place the attached documents in the above mentioned docket file. 

Thank you. 

Attachment 
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Julie Phillips 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Adria E. Harper 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
AHarper@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6082 

Adria Harper 
Thursday, October 10, 2019 3:00 PM 
Julie Phillips 
Samantha Cibula 
FW: To the Rule Ombudsman (RE: Rule 25-30.350, F.A.C., and Rule 25-30.360, F.A.C) 

Please note: Florida has very broad public records laws. Many written communications to or from the Florida Public 

Service Commission may be considered public records, which must be made available to anyone upon request. Your e­

mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Reform, Reg [mailto:Req.Reform@eoq.myflorida.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2019 2:55 PM 
To: Adria Harper 
Subject: RE: To the Rule Ombudsman (RE: Rule 25-30.350, F.A.C., and Rule 25-30.360, F.A.C.) 

This email serves as confirmation that the Office of Fiscal Accountability and Regulatory Reform has received your 

Rulemaking Notification. 

Thank you for your cooperation and, as always please feel free to contact the office with any questions or concerns. 

Thank you, 

Kaley A. Flynn 
Special Projects Coordinator 
Office of Policy and Budget 
Executive Office of the Governor 
Phone: 850-717-9519 

From: Adria Harper <AHarper@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2019 10:28 AM 
To: Reform, Reg <Reg.Reform@eog.myflorida.com> 
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Cc: Julie Phillips <JPhillip@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To the Rule Ombudsman (RE: Rule 25-30.350, F.A.C., and Rule 25-30.360, F.A.C.) 

Mr. Bailey: 

Please see the attached correspondence regarding the Florida Public Service Commission's Docket No. 
20190152-WS; Rule 25-30.350, F.A.C., Underbillings and Overbillings for Water and Wastewater Service, and 
Rule 25-30.360, F.A.C., Refunds. 

Thank you, 
Adria 

Adria E. Harper 

Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
AHarper@psc.state.fl.us 
{850) 413-6082 

Please note: Florida has very broad public records laws. Many written communications to or from the Florida 
Public Service Commission may be considered public records, which must be made available to anyone upon 
request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 

Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or 
exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request. 
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